ARCHDIOCESE, OF CHICAGO

Office of Professional Responsibility



MEMORANDUM

P.O. Box 1979 Chicago, Illinois 60690-1979

> (312) 751-5205 Fax: (312) 751-5279 www.archchicago.org

To:

File - PFR-170

From:

Laura A. Neri-Palomino

Re:

Bennett, Rev. Joseph (Active)/

Date:

July 16, 2005

A summary of the discussion from the Professional Responsibility Review Board Meeting on July 16, 2005;

The Review Board was to conduct a Review for Cause regarding the allegation made by

The allegation is as follows: Fr. Bennett exposed himself and then instructed Ms.

to perform oral sex on him.

In a 7-0 vote, the Board unanimously agreed to postpone the Review for Cause of this matter until the scheduled August 20, 2005 meeting until the following information could be obtained/determined by PRA:

- That PRA speak with Rev. Edward Grace, Vicar for Priests, regarding the need for clarification on Dr. Koeller's report of his physical examination of Fr. Bennett. Specifically, to determine if Dr. Koeller noted a birthmark on the back of Fr. Bennett during his exam or not. PRA will ask Fr. Grace if he would prefer to speak with Dr. Koeller regarding the report or if he feels that it is appropriate for Dr. Domeena Renshaw to discuss the matter with Dr. Koeller on behalf of the Review Board. Dr. Renshaw works with Dr. Koeller at Loyola.
- That PRA check with Fr. Grace to determine if Rev. Leonard Dubi is currently on sabbatical or not. Fr. Dubi is Fr. Bennett's identified monitor.



BEN-CB3-00050